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Zachariah Seiden

From: Zachariah Seiden
Sent: Monday, June 7, 2021 12:55 AM
To: gray@fulghummacindoe.com
Cc: baughrn@ornl.gov; Michael Atchley
Subject: WPN 21.0429 Craft Resources Support Facility

Hello,  
 
The initial review of WPN 21.0429 Craft Resources Support Facility is complete. Before the plans can be approved, 
please submit sealed engineering specifications and sealed calculations. 
 
Please refer to WPN21.0429 on all future correspondence. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
Zachariah 
 
 

 
Zachariah T. Seiden, P.E. | Environmental Protection Specialist 2 
Division of Water Resources 
3711 Middlebrook Pike 
Knoxville, TN 37921 
p. 865-347-4849 
Zachariah.Seiden@tn.gov 
 


